
RE: Lauren Eagles Southern Peninsula Basketball Association Board Nomination 2023 

My name is Lauren Eagles, and I would like to nominate as a Board Member for SPBA.  

I began my associa�on with Sharks Basketball over 35 years ago as a Domes�c and Representa�ve 
Player. Throughout my �me at Southern Peninsula, I was supported and encouraged by many 
volunteers, coaches, and great people. I was privileged to have the opportunity to coach Domes�c 
teams, Junior Sharks teams, referee, and ended my playing career as a player/coach of the Senior 
Women’s Team. I look back on my �me at SPBA as a player/coach as one of the most influen�al and 
impac�ul periods in my life.  

I am currently the Assistant Principal at Rye Primary School, where I have worked since 2006. I have 
enjoyed seeing the impact SPBA and playing basketball has had for students at our school over the 
years. I directly see the influence community sport engagement has on the wellbeing of young people 
and the posi�ve effect it can have on our children’s future.  

Last year I was proud to be appointed the U12’s Red Boys Head Coach and look forward to further 
developing my coaching skills in an Assistant Coach role of the U14 Boys Program for the coming 
season.  

I would be proud to be a contributor to the SPBA Board and would work hard to assist in the con�nual 
improvement of our great associa�on. 

Thank you for your considera�on of my nomina�on.  

Lauren Eagles 


